
Neighborhood Council 4 Minutes 
Heritage Baptist Church – 900 52nd Street North 

June 27, 2019 - 6:30PM 
 
Council members in attendance: Sandra Guynn, Rudolf Tankink, Judy Tankink, Trey Torres, 
and Gregg Matsko 

Others in attendance: Lanni Klasner, City of Great Falls Communications Specialist; members 
of the public. See attached sheet. 

Chair Sandra Guynn opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

New Business:  

Steve Herrig, Park and Recreation Director gave a brief overview and historical information on 
the Siebel Soccer Park. It is a special use park with a public/private partnership. The Soccer 
Foundation is responsible for upkeep and maintenance. Cheryl Murphy, Administrator for 
Montana Rush Soccer Club montanarushsoccer.com  offered input and was also available to 
answer questions.  

Petitions and Communications: 

None 

Committee Reports:  

Sandra Guynn provided a brief overview of the May 27th Council of Council meeting. She noted 
that the Community Policing program will resume. Residents can register their surveillance 
camera systems with Cameras Aiding Police Program (CAPP) which partners with residents 
and businesses in our community to keep our community safe. Neighborhood Watch, Recycling, 
and trash problem at 10th Avenue South Walmart were also discussed. 

Old Business:  

Greg Matsko moved to accept May minutes as presented. Seconded. MSC 

Meeting adjourned M. 

Next meeting July 25 2019. 

Respectfully submitted 

Judy Tankink, Secretary 
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